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Sent: 31 May 2018 17:44

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT .

Subject: Rother Valley Railway Application for a Transport and Works Act

ROTHER VALLEY RAILWAY TRANSPORT AND WORKS ACT APPLICATION
Extension of railway Robertsbridge to Bodiam East Sussex

We wish to object to this application. It will provide no improvement to the transport infrastructure of the area but
will have adverse effects on the life of Robertsbridge.
It will:
- Destroy much wildlife habitat
- Add to the already significant flood risk
- Create major problems with parking in the village which cannot be alleviated by the proposal to create
overflow parking in a flood plain
- It will create major traffic problems, particularly on the A21. Putting a level crossing on what is already one
of the most dangerous roads in the country cannot be justified for the sake of a ‘hobby railway’
-1t will bring little or no economic benefit to the village
We request that you refuse this application.

Sheila Margaret Allen
David John Allen
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